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Welcome, 

As the principal at Fairfield Christian School (FCS), I want to welcome you to our school and 
family. We want this to be a place where students, parents, teachers, and staff can come together 
to specifically support students in an educational environment, but even more importantly, 
support each other in our walk with Christ. 

Our vision here at FCS is to develop a Biblical worldview, one child at a time. That vision 
statement insinuates several things. First, to develop something takes time. It is a process. 
Learning takes a prolonged effort on the part of the student, the teacher, and the parent. Second, 
the Bible is the basis of everything we do. “The fear of the LORD is the beginning of 
knowledge” (Proverbs 1:7, HCSB). Third, we approach every student as an individual. We are all 
unique creations of God, each with our own skills, talents, abilities, and gifts. While children 
may learn differently, they all have the ability to learn and grow, though it may be through 
different modes or styles.  

We want to see children grow in every possible way, including academically, emotionally, 
socially, physically, and of course, spiritually. This is achieved by working together with parents 
in a partnership. You as parents are the most important teachers children will ever have, but we 
want to come alongside and help to encourage your children to fulfill the potential that God sees 
in them. No matter the grade level of your child, we have caring, experienced staff that look 
forward every day to teaching and nurturing your child. We look forward to working with you to 
see your children thrive.  

God Bless, 

Shawn Fortney 
Principal, Fairfield Christian School 
shawnf@fcslions.com 
707-427-2665, ext. 4
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